
Testimony in opposition to proposed bill to disallow mail in voting. 

 

I have been voting by mail in Oregon for as long as it has been available. I have never 
doubted that my vote was not received or not counted. We have the ability to check in to 
make sure it arrived and was counted.  Do not take this away from all of us who choose to 
vote my mail! 

 

Gayle Sisson 

Florence, OR 


